
From: isabelle belina  
Sent: 30 April 2023 08:59 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference: 2022/3853/P 
 
As a Camden resident, I strongly object to the proposed theme park to 
be built in Camden. 
 
Number 1: It will have a harmful impact on the 6 listed buildings in the 
Regent's Canal Conservation Area which we should be preserving. 
 
Number 2: It will have an impact of a significant amount of people 
descending into the area which will put a strain on roads and transport. 
 
Number 3: I agree with the Metropolitan Police that more visitors will 
increase potential crime levels. 
 
Please consider to keep Camden safe and care for our community. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Isabelle  
 


